Dear colleagues,

following our letter on March 15 we are writing in order to inform you that the delegates (max 2 persons per organisation) of the Permanent Conference of the Trade Union Capitals will be accommodated at the hotel Ariston, Via Filippo Turati…

The Conference will take place in the main hall of the Acquario Romano, located close to the hotel.

In order to better organise your stay in Rome, we kindly ask you to fill out the attached registration form.

Only for the extra delegates we would like to inform you that the cost of the hotel is 135 euros per person in single rooms and 160 euros for double/twin rooms. You will have to settle the payment for extra nights directly at the hotel. We will proceed only with the reservation

We are available for any other information you may require.

Best regards,

